Town Of Greenville

P. O. BOX 188
GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124
812-923-9821

Town Hall/Utility Office
August 11, 1988

A public hearing was conducted this date on the proposed Town of
Greenville Budget for the year 1989.

Only the Board Members were present. No written comments were received
by the board prior to the meeting.

Motion was made to adjourn at 8:20 p.m. by H. L. Spears, seconded by
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